
Here are your flyers for the week: 

Newsletter 11.17.23.pdf  

This week's newsletter consists of messages and resources from our ELA and Math Coaches: 

A Message from the ELA Coaches  

Dear Families, 

We are often asked how parents can help with reading at home.  The absolute best use of your 

time with your children is spent reading together.  In this link, you will enjoy learning about all 

the benefits of reading together outside of school.  If you would like any further information or 

have any questions, do not hesitate to contact us. 

Article entitled: Why Is It Important to Read to Your Child? 

Sincerely,  

Deryn Winthrop (dwinthrop@Waterfordschools.org) 

Kim Podeszwa (Kpodeszwa@waterfordschools.org ) 

  

Math Coaches’ Corner: 

The progression videos below are a series of short clips that show how different math concepts 

build and grow through the grade levels. Please watch and see how your child(ren) are 

progressing. 

Progression of Early Numbers and Counting 

https://youtu.be/BX9RH8MLOp8 

Progression of Addition and Subtraction 

https://youtu.be/KdblInz3lXY 

 Have a nice weekend! 
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Joseph Macrino 

Principal 

jmacrino@waterfordschools.org 

Kathy Kerwin 

Secretary 

kkerwin@waterfordschools.org 

Wendy Doyon 

School Nurse 

wdoyon@waterfordschools.org 

SAVE THE DATE:  

Nov. 18 Turkey Trot 9:30—WHS 

Nov. 20 Second grade field trip 9am 

Nov. 20 OSO Garden Clean-up 3:30pm 

Nov. 22-24 School Holiday, no school 

Dec. 5 First grade field trip 9am 

Dec. 8 Second grade field trip 9:15am 

Dec. 13 OSO Meeting 5:15pm 

Dec. 15 OSO Movie Night 6:30pm 

Dear OSW Parents, 

ANNUAL PRE K INFLUENZA  

VACCINATION is a REQUIREMENT for school  

attendance, and proof must be provided in 

writing prior to December 31, 2023 to allow 

your child to return from the Holiday break. 

Please schedule your PreK student for their 

vaccination early.  

Thank you, 

Wendy Doyon RN 

School Nurse  

November 17, 2023 



































Pre-K Breakfast and Lunch  

menus—November 








